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AVCA Community Annual Yard Sale  
    Saturday, May 25, 2019  9:00 am -2:00 pm 
  

  #5 LOCKIE AVE.  
#62 AGINCOURT DR. 
#66 AGINCOURT DR. 

Come out, meet your neighbours and purchase a treasure or two! 
 
 
Agincourt Village Community Association Membership   
Membership fees of $20 per household for 2019 will be accepted at the YARD SALE.  We are a 
volunteer group however we do incur some expenses. Our membership fees support the printing of 
flyers, meeting room rentals, website, business cards, etc. As AVCA is non-profit, should there be 
excess monies donations would be made to charitable organizations. Cash or cheque payable to 
Agincourt Village Community Association can also be dropped off to President Rhoda Potter,  
38 Agincourt Drive, Scarborough M1S 1M3.  
  
 
Gift Certificate for 2019 AVCA Paid Members    
Thank you to many residents who have paid your membership! Sheppard East Village Business 
Improvement Association has donated four gift certificates for the year – in the amount of $50.00 – that 
are made available quarterly to one of our AVCA members, through a ‘lucky draw.’ The next lucky draw 
will be made at the YARD SALE on Saturday, May 25, 2019. All 2019 paid membership names are 
already eligible to win. Be paid up and have your name in the pot – Be a winner! 
 
Student and Pedestrian Safety 
Councillor Karygiannis is holding many community meetings as one way to engage the residents of 
Ward 22 in Scarborough-Agincourt.  In collaboration with the Agincourt Village Community Association, 
Councillor Karygiannis is hosting an information session regarding the proposed traffic calming 
measures around Agincourt Junior Public School.  This is an opportunity to have an open dialogue and 
information exchange around the traffic calming issues that face the surrounding community. 
 

Date: Thursday, May 23, 2019 
   Time:    6:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
Location:  Agincourt Community Services Association 

                                                 4155 Sheppard Avenue East, Suite 100 
Please see attached flyer for more information. NOTE: The meeting is being held at ACSA not the 
school! 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Steeles Avenue Closure May 24 – May 27, 2019 
Please see attached flyer from Metrolinx regarding details. 
 
Community Clean-Up 
Thank you to the many residents who came out to clean-up the litter in our community. We are proud of 
our surroundings and we encourage each resident to do his/her part in maintaining our great green 
appearance. 
 
Agincourt Adopt-A-Station 
Thank you to the many families and friends who participated in the Spring make-over of the windows in 
Agincourt Station. Birds, flowers, insects and butterflies have replaced the snowflakes at the station! 
Check out the work in person at Agincourt GO station or visit #MyAgincourtGO. 
 
AVCA Grade Separation Demonstration 
Thank you to residents who braved the cold on April 29, 2019 to raise awareness for a grade 
separation at Huntingwood Avenue and GO train tracks. Our concern is safety and traffic gridlock. 
 
Associations of Northern Scarborough BBQ 
AVCA is again partnering with five northern Scarborough associations to facilitate a Free Community 
BBQ on Saturday, June 1, 2019 in Agincourt Mall parking lot. Mark your calendar for this our third 
annual event which proves to grow every year. Volunteers for the day are needed and sponsorships to 
fund the event are being secured. Contact avcatoronto@gmail.com if you can help. 
 
Safety Concerns 
AVCA continues to advocate for safer “at grade crossings” of the Metrolinx tracks, reduction of 
speeders, safer school zones and safer pedestrian access within our community. Please adhere to 
speed limits, no left turn signs and parking by-laws.  
 
Reporting to Police 
Our 42 Police Division do a fantastic job however they need our support. Online reporting is available at 
torontopolice.ca. Go to “File a Report.” Illegal parking, driving complaints and local traffic issues can be 
reported online. Let’s help our police assist our community. 
 
Condominium Development 
We are experiencing much proposed development in our community. Your AVCA Executive continues 
to advocate on your behalf. Your attendance at the public meetings helps to inform our City Planners of 
our community opinions. 
 
Communication 
Together we are stronger. We have lots happening in our community. Please contact us with 
suggestions and concerns at avcatoronto@gmail.com.  
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